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Term 3, Weeks 8 & 9 Achieve With Pride 12th September 2021 

Hello everyone! 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our 

staff, student and community safety working 

from home and supporting children with home 

learning.  

 

I will be contacting parents over the next week 

to collect valuable feedback as we all try to 

make the best of this situation for our children. 

This will assist us with our planning and 

communication for the remainder of home 

learning. Questions will be around: 

Your child’s wellbeing; 

Your child’s level of engagement with home 

learning resources; 

Ease of access to help from teachers; 

Quality of home learning tasks: 

Levels of support for your children: 

Communication with your child’s teacher;  

Communication from the school about home 

learning 

Your own wellbeing in relation to supporting 

home learning. 

Wat you would like to see more of/less of? 

Goldilocks points—What have we got ‘just right’ 
 

The Premier announced on 9 September that 

many parts of regional NSW that have seen zero 

COVID cases for 14 days will emerge from 

lockdown at 12:01am Saturday 11 September. 

These LGAs have been deemed low risk by NSW 

Health will move to Level 3 restrictions on 

Monday 13 September, welcoming students 

back to face-to face learning and teaching with 

strict COVID-safe guidelines. As you know, we 

w e r e  n o t  p a r t  o f  t h e s e  L GAs .  

 
 

 

Local Government Areas (LGAs) still seeing COVID 

case numbers will continue to follow stay-at-home 

orders and will be monitored by NSW Health with 

updates provided as circumstances develop. We 

will keep our school communities informed as 

soon as we have advice from NSW Health of any 

change.  
 

This is part of the Government’s Roadmap to Free-

dom.  

 

The Department of Education continues to work 

closely with NSW Health on the latest advice for 

our schools and the communities we serve. Please 

continue to refer to the NSW Department of       

Education’s Advice for Families page for the most 

up to date information, details and road map to     

return plans  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-
families#Roadmap0  
 

Attendance 

We thank our families who are working closely 

with us to communicate about their child’s     

learning and engagement with home learning 

material. Teachers are working very hard to keep 

in regular contact with each family every week. If 

teachers are working from home and trying to 

contact you, it will come through identifying as a 

private number.  

Calendar of Events 
Current Level 4 restrictions—learning from home  

until further notice 

Talk Like a Pirate Day—Friday dress up for Zoom 

Book Week and Fair– Term 4, Week 1&2. 

Family Trivia Night Zoom—Term 4, Week 1—

Wednesday—5.30pm start 

http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h14584ba,30cbe5f,30cdac3
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h14584ba,30cbe5f,30cdac4
http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h14584ba,30cbe5f,30cdac4
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families#Roadmap0
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families#Roadmap0
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Please know we understand you are not 

teachers, we are asking that students have sat 

down to   attempt the tasks—not that they work 

until every detail is completed if it is taking 

beyond the  recommended time frames (see 

link for further information on this https://
education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/
learning-from-home/learning-at-home/advice-to-
parents-and-carers/sample-timetables.html  

 

We hope you have been able to take 

advantage of some of the parenting wellbeing 

packages we have been able to offer you and 

would love to get some feedback on whether 

you found them helpful. 

 

Stay happy and safe, 

Claire Johnson 

Principal 

 
 Home Learning Tips 

Pack Away Your Learning Space. 

Over the holidays, whilst it will take extra effort to 

set up again, pack away your child’s home 

learning space—make it just your home again 

for the holidays. This will help them switch off, but 

also will help set up learning expectations and 

boundaries when they set up their space again 

for the beginning of next term as we are likely to 

be learning from home. 

Submit all tasks by Friday 

Do not carry any tasks over into the holidays 

(except for reading good books!) 

Join the Friday Zoom lesson— 

Decked out in your best/ or worst pirate gear—

Make it out of what you have and help us enjoy 

“Talk Like A Pirate Day”- Make an online 

donation if you can 

to support a great 

cause. 

 

Come with your best 

pirate joke! 

 

 

Naplan results returned. 

We have had NAPLAN results returned. Well done 

to all Year 3 and 5 students who approached 

these assessments with resolve and positive     

learning attitudes. Parent result letters have been 

dropped to your letter boxes. Please ring the 

school if you would like any of the report             

explained. 

 
Check In Assessment and Year 1 Phonics            

Assessment 

There are a number of Department scheduled   

assessments which will take place shortly after 

children return to face to face learning across 

most grades. These are designed to be check-ins 

on student progress and will help us determine   

areas of improvement after home learning, areas 

of consolidation and areas of consistency. These 

will help us to inform some of our progress against 

student individual goals. 

 
Book Week—Week 1, Book Fair Weeks 1 & 2 

Start Planning Your costume. 

Dress as your favourite book character or to the 

theme—Old Worlds, New Worlds, Other Worlds. 

Take photos over this week and the holidays of    

unusual places you are reading your books and 

then send these to Mrs Johnson via Seesaw, 

Google Classroom, email or text to the school 

phone. 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/advice-to-parents-and-carers/sample-timetables.html
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/advice-to-parents-and-carers/sample-timetables.html
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/advice-to-parents-and-carers/sample-timetables.html
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home/learning-at-home/advice-to-parents-and-carers/sample-timetables.html
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FFile%3APiratey%2C_vector_version.svg&psig=AOvVaw1TZzbbkN2HOlv06tJOxIGS&ust=1631690055141000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAkQjRxqFwoTCKjpgKz1_fICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fcbca.org.au%2Fnews%2Fthe-cbca-book-week-2021-merchandise-is-here&psig=AOvVaw07wpPnPxXDaVYb9YpAFAv8&ust=1631690959940000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAkQjRxqFwoTCJD32dj4_fICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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We have conceded defeat to an in person book 

fair for the year, but we have not given up on the 

fun! 

 

We are currently setting up our online book fair. 

More information on books and methods of  

purchase to come! 

 

Join our Book Week Family trivia night—Thursday 

5.30pm Week 1—6th October 2021 

Have some family fun with our Kirkton              

Community! Don’t worry, all the questions won’t 

be about books! Look out for details so that you 

can register your family for the fun. 

 

Come dressed as a book character or in this 

year’s Old World, New World, Other World 

theme—Why not have the whole family come in  

matching theme?  

 
Lockdown picnic pack for winning teams. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Assembly Awards 

Week 8 Awards: 

Principal award– Paige L—enthusiastic             

participation and can do attitude to home 

learning tasks. 

Joeys—Aston– having an enthusiastic and       

positive approach to his learning. 

Saige—Displaying her strengths of creativity and 

perseverance during learning from home. 

Kangas— Isabella—great participation in Zoom 

lessons and working hard during home learning. 

Paige C– demonstrating great work habits and 

submitting high quality work. 
Week 9 Awards: 

Principal award– Beau N—showing school spirit 

and approaching home learning with a positive 

attitude. 

Joeys– Kaitlyn—displaying great enthusiasm     

towards learning from home tasks. 

Mia– drawing on her strengths on love of      

learning and perseverance to learn. 

Kangas-Frances—being an enthusiastic          

participant in Zoom lessons. 

Oliver—Showing great self regulation during 

home learning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olive’s writing 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Frediscovertasmania.com.au%2Fevents%2Ffamily-trivia-night%2F&psig=AOvVaw1xpwLzuiTsKmd0pCiBZG4L&ust=1631691676486000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAkQjRxqFwoTCKiiqbD7_fICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.mccwdbb.catholic.edu.au%2Fscholastic-book-fair%2F&psig=AOvVaw0N3MkY6YviH0DtVR_8EIjQ&ust=1631691760340000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAkQjRxqFwoTCMjmgdX7_fICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Celebrating some of our students’ learning from home 

Nils Udo inspired environmental 

art by Jakobe 

Trinitee’s experiment  

testing the sun’s power. 

Paige C’s work on persuasive 
writing tools. 
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